
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
MEETING DATE: March 16, 2023 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT: Establish HPUD Scholarship Program 
 
  
ISSUE: 
Shall the Board of Directors authorize establishment of an HPUD Scholarship Program? 
 
GENERAL MANAGER’S RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors authorize establishment of an HPUD 
Scholarship Program. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   
The HPUD Scholarship will be funded from the Community Benefit Account in the amount of 
$2,000. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
Director Diaz Molina has requested HPUD start a scholarship program to benefit a Heber 
resident attending college in the fall.  
 
CONCLUSION: 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors authorize establishment of an HPUD 
Scholarship Program in the amount of $2,000 funded from the Community Benefit Program 
Account. 
 
  
ALTERNATIVES: 
 

1) Do not authorize establishment of an HPUD Scholarship Program 
2) Direct staff to make changes to proposed scholarship amount/details 
3) Provide alternate direction to staff 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted: Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
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